ADVERTISEMENT FOR INVITING EXPRESSION OF INETEREST (EoI) FROM VARIOUS NGOs/CBOs FOR
ENGAGEMENT/EMAPNELMENT

Himachal Pradesh State AIDS Control Society has received Domestic Budgetary Support (DBS) towards the cost of
the National AIDS and STD Control Programme (NACP) from the National AIDS Control Organisation (NACO) with
direction that a part of the proceeds of this grant be applied to eligible payments under the contract for which
this invitation for selection is issued. The project is an intervention with a goal of reducing the burden of
HIV/AIDS cases in the State. The components of the project are prevention, testing and treatment,
Outreach Services, programme management and strategic information management with sub-
components being targeted interventions for high risk groups and vulnerable population, as well as
partnering with Civil Society Organizations/NGOs/CBOs for providing access of vulnerable

populations to various HIV/AIDS interventions.

In view of the above applications are invited from interested NGOs / CBOs in the State of Himachal Pradesh for
selection to (a) implement HIV/AIDS targeted interventions with highly vulnerable population groups (b) work in
providing access to HIV/AIDS intervention services like testing and treatment, reaching out to people living with
HIV/AIDS and other vulnerable groups. CBOs/NGOs that are registered societies/trusts and active in community
work are eligible to apply. Applications in the specified format which is available in the following website or may be

mailed on request would need to be submitted on or before 28-06-2024 at 5:00 PM

Letters of interest with accompanying materials (formats are available at the website given

below) seeking selection /Empanelment should be submitted to the:-

Project Director

Himachal Pradesh State AIDS Control Society
Hari Villa, Near Forest Rest House

Khalini, Shimla-171002

E:mail : sacshp@gmail.com
web-site:-www.sacshp.org

Phone-(0177)2621608, 2625857)

'Please note that this is not a request for proposals.
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